
 
i'm writing this to add my opinion to the public comments on the proposed bill fHB3063.  My name is 
Daniel de Hackbeil and i'm a registered voter living in josephine county.  I strongly oppose HB3063.  I 
think its unlawful and unconstitutional to remove the vaccine exemptions, and removing the parents 
choice in the matter.  it is a parents right to determine whether or not their child should receive a vaccine 
not the state.  This is an issue of limiting personal freedom and i have an issue with the state, removing 
the right of choice with regards to their childrens body.  NO on HB3063 thank you 
 sincerly, 
Daniel de Hackbeil 

 


